
HARDEN YOUR TARGET 
 

 
 
 

Residential Burglaries are up in Pacific Division.  
Don’t be the next victim. Protect your home and 
family.  Here are some easy suggestions that 
can help you harden your target and protect 
your home: 

 

• Install a home security system/cameras 

• Lock your windows and doors   

• Join or start a Neighborhood Watch 

• Go to LAPDONLINE.ORG and join Nixle 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please call 

Pacific Burglary Detectives at 310-482-6313.  


